Parent Letter
Ms. Smith, Teacher

RR English
2019 - 2020
Due: Thursday, August 29, 2019
Dear Parent:

Your student has me in the resource room this year for RR English.
Attached is the Course Guide for this class for you to keep. Read it over (both sides) so that you know what is expected of your son or daughter. I frequently enter new grades into PowerSchool, so you will be able to keep track of his or her progress each week. I do best at communicating with parents via email:  nancy.smith@hanoverhorton.org 
This class will be covered over the course of two semesters. We will focus on reading, analyzing, discussing and comprehending literature of different genre.  We will also do lots of writing with a focus on communicating clearly, answering a prompt, and improving grammar and mechanics. There will be homework and tests. And students are required to read one AR book every quarter. I will focus on individual students’ IEP goals in reading and writing in this class.
Please fill out the bottom of this form, and have your son or daughter bring it to me by Thursday, August 29th. It will count as a graded assignment.

Thank you!

Nancy A. Smith, Teacher

Hanover-Horton High School

STUDENT NAME: __________________________________________________

PARENT NAME(S):  ________________________________________________

Phone Contact info: _________________________________________________

Email address: _____________________________________________________

Comments (anything you would like me to know, or concerns that you have):

